
Ross Bagdasarian
1192 E. Mountain Drive
Montecito, CA 93108

September 1, 2011

Joni Gray
Chair, Board of Supervisors
105 E. Anapamu St
Santa Barbara, CA 93101

Re: September 6th hearing on Bagdasarian Appeal

Dear Ms. Gray,

We are currently scheduled for a hearing in front of your board on September 6th We
are hereby requesting a cçjitinuance to October 18th to further resolve project issues.

Sincer

I,

/Ross


